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Dear Parent/ Carers, 

We were truly privileged to welcome Sister Anne Johnstone on Tuesday,

who spoke to our students about Blessed Carlo Acutis, recently

canonised as a saint. Our students responded with deep reverence and

maturity, participating in a special moment of veneration with a relic of

Saint Carlo. It was a moving and memorable experience for all involved.

This week also saw the successful rollout of Chromebooks to our Year 7

students, who were full of excitement and joy as they received their

devices. Year 10 students will receive theirs next week, and we look

forward to seeing how this technology enhances their learning.

I would like to take this opportunity for a reminder of the importance of

daily attendance: every school day offers five hours of learning that

cannot be reclaimed. Being present not only supports academic

progress but also builds resilience and routine—key ingredients for

lifelong success. Thank you for your support in ensuring your child

attends school every day.

Finally, thank you to all parents and carers for your continued support in

encouraging students to show their SAS Best. We are proud of the many

students who consistently give their all, In the coming weeks, we look

forward to recognising and rewarding their dedication to showing their

‘best’ at all times. 

              God Bless,

              Rosa Flanagan

Key Dates

29.9.25 Year 7 Girls Rugby

29.9.25 Year 11 Careers Assembly

30.9.25 Year 8 Rugby

30.9.25 PHSE 1 Lesson

1.10.25 Year 9 Netball

2.10.25 Year 11 S6F Assembly

2.10.25 Y9-10 Netball and Year 9
Football

3.10.25 Flu Vaccination -  All Year
groups.

7.10.25 Year 11  Scarborough Tec
Assembly

8.10.25 STEM Event Year 9

10.10.25 Year 9 Adoration 

Term Dates:
24.10.25 - School closes at 3.20pm for
half term.
3.11.25 - Staff training day - School
closed.
4.11.25 School re-opens.

Please visit our school website 
and facebook page for 

more information.
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Well done to all our
students who took part in
the cross country event.

Congratulations to Jagger,
Ella, Harry, El, James, Evie

and Sally who placed in the
top 10.

Relics of Saint Carlo Acutis
Cross Country 

Event


